RODNEY P. FRELINGHUYSEN, NEW JERSEY, CHAIRMAN

HAROLD ROGERS, KENTUCKY
ROBERT B. ADERHOLT, ALABAMA
KAY GRANGER, TEXAS

MICHAEL K. SIMPSON, IDAHO
JOHN ABNEY CULBERSON, TEXAS
JOHN R. CARTER, TEXAS

KEN CALVERT, CALIFORNIA

TOM COLE, OKLAHOMA

MARIO DIAZ-BALART, FLORIDA
TOM GRAVES, GEORGIA

KEVIN YODER, KANSAS

STEVE WOMACK, ARKANSAS
JEFF FORTENBERRY, NEBRASKA
THOMAS J. ROONEY, FLORIDA
CHARLES J. FLEISCHMANN, TENNESSEE
JAIME HERRERA BEUTLER, WASHINGTON
DAVID P. JOYCE, OHIO

DAVID G. VALADAO, CALIFORNIA
ANDY HARRIS, MARYLAND
MARTHA ROBY, ALABAMA

MARK E. AMODEI, NEVADA

CHRIS STEWART, UTAH

DAVID YOUNG, IOWA

EVAN H. JENKINS, WEST VIRGINIA
STEVEN M. PALAZZO, MISSISSIPPI
DAN NEWHOUSE, WASHINGTON
JOHN R. MOOLENAAR, MICHIGAN
SCOTT TAYLOR, VIRGINIA

JOHN H. RUTHERFORD, FLORIDA

Shelly K. Finlayson

Congress of the Wnited States

Novse of Representatives
Commitcee on Appropriations
AWashington, DE 20515-605

June 22, 2018

Chief of Staff and Program Counsel
Office of Government Ethics

1201 New York Ave, N.W.
Washington, DC 20005

Dear Ms. Finlayson:

NITA M. LOWEY, NEW YORK
MARCY KAPTUR, OHIO

PETER J. VISCLOSKY, INDIANA

JOSE E. SERRANO, NEW YORK

ROSA L. DELAURO, CONNECTICUT

DAVID E. PRICE, NORTH CAROLINA
LUCILLE ROYBAL-ALLARD, CALIFORNIA
SANFORD D. BISHOP, J&.,, GEORGIA
BARBARA LEE, CALIFORNIA

BETTY McCOLLUM, MINNESOTA

TIM RYAN, OHIO

C. A. DUTCH RUPPERSBERGER, MARYLAND
DEBBIE WASSERMAN SCHULTZ, FLORIDA
HENRY CUELLAR, TEXAS

CHELLIE PINGREE, MAINE

MIKE QUIGLEY, ILLINOIS

DEREK KILMER, WASHINGTON

MATT CARTWRIGHT, PENNSYLVANIA
GRACE MENG, NEW YORK

MARK POCAN, WISCONSIN

KATHERINE M. CLARK, MASSACHUSETTS
PETE AGUILAR, CALIFORNIA

NANCY FOX
CLERK AND STAFF DIRECTOR

TELEPHONE:
(202) 225-2711

The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Financial Services and General Government
has received the Office of Government Ethics (OGE) letter dated June 5, 2018, requesting
approval to obligate $72,500 in available lapsed balances. We understand that these funds will
be used for unanticipated, one-time, mission—related expenses for newly recommended
improvement to OGE’s Integrity system which was developed based on a congressional mandate
contained in the Stop Trading on Congressional Knowledge Act of 2012.

The Committee has reviewed your request and approves the proposed use of funds.

Sincerely,

-

Tom Graves

Chairman

Subcommittee on Financial Services and
General Government



